Term: Fall | Date: 4 September 2017

Dear LS Families,

This week at TCIS, students
enjoyed their first Pep Rally!
We cheered on our LS
basketball team with music
and chants during the LS
assembly. We encourage our
students to be active in the
many athletics that we offer
here at TCIS. Healthy bodies
and healthy minds are both

important. Here's to another

great week! Thank you.

Dr. Betsy
Head of Lower School

This week we invite you to our
LS Assembly at 7:20 AM on
Tuesday morning followed by
the Principal Coffee at 7:30.

We will discuss

e Technology and
Communication

e Report Cards

e And,we'll visit PK2 and
2nd grade

See you there!

Sept. 4 2:20 Basketball
Game (Away)

Sept. 5: 7:20 Assembly

Sept. 5: 7:30 Principal
Coffeein Library

Sept. 7: 9:30 Wai Kru

Ceremony

Sept. 8: No School for
Students

Dismissal Safety Process

Last week we let you know
that ECE students not
picked-up by 3:20 would wait
in the library. At 4:00 if your

child is still in the library, we

will escort them to the Car
Park to wait for a pick-up. We
encourage parents to be
on-time each day, and if you
are going to be late, call Ms.
Natt to let her know.




This week meet our PK3
teacher - Ms. Bell!

This week at TCIS
students were busy
learning about
Spelling through
Words their Way,
creating visuals in
Math, and
interviewing
students in their

buddy class.

We are so proud of
our teachers and our
students - they work

hard every day!
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Check out the TCIS Facebook page.
http://www.facebook.com/tcisbkk




